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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

  

Crownpoint District Court and Pueblo Pintado Circuit Court are closed to the public until further 

notice.   

 

Court filings for Crownpoint or Pueblo Pintado Court cases may be made at Ramah District 

Court at this time. For Crownpoint, emails may be sent to nncpcourt@navajo-nsn.gov.  For 

Pueblo Pintado, emails may be sent to nnppcourt@navajo-nsn.gov.  Faxes for both courts may be 

sent to Ramah District Court at (505) 775-3399.  However, please call Ramah District Court if 

faxing or emailing to ensure receipt.  If you are not able to fax or email, please call the Ramah 

District Court for instructions. 

 

All cases deemed “essential services,” and only those cases, for Crownpoint and Pueblo Pintado 

Courts will be handled by Ramah District Court until further notice. 

 

If you have questions about Crownpoint or Pueblo Pintado Court cases at this time, please 

contact Ramah District Court at (505) 775-3218. 

 

Payments for Crownpoint District Court and Pueblo Pintado Circuit Court may be mailed to: 

  

                                                          Crownpoint District Court 

                                                          P.O. Box 6 

                                                          Crownpoint, NM 87313 

  

All payments for fines and fees will be accepted by money order made payable to the “Navajo 

Nation.” 

  

Please be aware that at the time of this public health emergency, all Navajo Nation courts have 

limited staff to provide only essential services.  The Judicial Branch asks for your patience.   
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